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Dear Friend: 

I have your note of January 7 with whloh you 
send me the memoranda prepared by Dr. Prlester on 
certain aspects of the economic and financial 
situation in Germany. I have read these with very 
real interest and find them very helpful. They 
contain some data which is very useful and which 
I did not have. I shall not fail to bring them 
to the attention of some of my associates who will 
be equally Interested. 

I note with interest that you are going to 
London and will be wrjŷ lngvjiê .again. I shall look 
forward very mucHHfrcTyour letter. The situation 
in that capital remains to me inexplicable. 

We are looking forward very much to seeing you 
over here in February and I hope nothing may 
interfere with your trip. 

Faithfully yours, 

D. N. Heineman, Esquire, 
38, Rue de Naples, 

Brussels, Belgium. 
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